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 Category A Category B Category “N” 

Total kW available under the program by  statutory 
allocation category (given statutory cap) 

   

Current installed/operational kW by statutory allocation 
category 

   

Remaining kW available for installation under each 
statutory allocation category given total kW available and 
current kW installed/operational as reported above 

   

Remaining percentage currently available in each 
statutory allocation category 

   

Current kW of pending applications by statutory allocation 
category 

   

Total installed/operational kW currently for each 
statutory allocation category plus total kW subject to 
pending applications 

   

Remaining kW that would be available for installation 
under each statutory allocation category given all 
installed/operational systems and assuming all pending 
applications were completed and operational 

   

Remaining percentage available in each statutory allocation 
category given all installed/operational systems and 
assuming all pending applications were completed and 
operational 

   

For the reporting period, the number of applications 
received for each statutory allocation category and the 
number of kW requested in such applications 

   

Number of projects with associated storage systems 
installed in each statutory allocation category during the 
reporting period 

   

Total kW of storage systems associated with systems 
installed in each statutory allocation category during 
reporting period 

   

 

 
 


